
From:  Jenny Iles  
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk" <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  19/12/2014 08:42 
Subject:  FIELDS NOT HOUSES 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
What is the point of having areas designated as Green Belt when the government at will can develop these areas/fields. 
Several residents have recently purchased a property at Lamborough Hill as I did twenty five years ago  with the secure knowledge that the fields 
opposite our houses were designated Green Belt.  
We bought because of the beautiful views up to Boars Hill and living in a small, rural, village environmet.  
  
The thought of a development of 200 houses in these fields and the problems that will inevitably come with this of additional traffic problems, 
inadequate schooling and all the additional inadequate infrastructure fills me with dread. 
Now at peak travel times during the day, it is difficult to pull out of my drive. Add at least another 400 cars from proposed develpment to the 
equation and it will be chaos. 
  
I strongly oppose this development which will change forever the reasonably quiet village life we bought into and I am concerned not only about 
this development opposite my house but also the others within the Wootton area. 
  
Jenny Iles 
Rackam 
Lamborough Hill 
Wootton 
  
  
             




